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June 14, 2006

Mr. Eric Jetter

National Evaluation Systems, Inc.

300 Venture Way,

Hadley, MA  01035

Dear Mr. Jetter:

The Master in Teaching Program at The Evergreen State College in Olympia, WA (code 234) is notifying you that all WEST-B vouchers given to our institution for the 2005-2006 test administration year were issued to test candidates. 

We would appreciate the receipt of test vouchers for the 2006-2007 test administration year as soon as possible. I have candidates that wish to use a voucher to register for the September 9th WEST-B.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director MIT Program/Advising and Certification

Cc: Esther Baker, PESB


Master in Teaching Program


(360) 867-6707 ( graduatestudies@evergreen.edu 


Lab I Room 3019 The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



